Birthday Book Donation

Dear Mary

We are so excited that Adrian's birthday is very soon!

This year our room will be participating in a birthday book donation! Instead of providing cake for your child's birthday, you can choose to donate a birthday book instead.

How It Works:

- 1. Choose a book that your child would like
- to donate to the room, in honour of their birthday!

 2. Inside the book, include a photo of your child and their name date of birth.
- 3. Give the birthday book to your child's Educator on or near your child's birthday!

We will read the book aloud to celebrate your child and then it will be placed in our room library for everyone to enjoy!

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to celebrating Adrian's birthday.

From Miss Sarah